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Weather Tuesday: high 60, low 
46. At 7 a.m Wednesday the rain 
was .70 and it continued to rain 
after that. Everyone seems to 
appreciate this rain and realizes 
that it is necessary if we are to 
have water in our streams and 
ground.

The trust fund that provides the 
money for Social Security 
retirement checks will be 
depleted by early 1983 and could 
be $63 5 billion in the red by 1986, 
the Congressional Budget Office 
said Tuesday.

President Reagan on Tuesday 
ordered all federal agencies 
under his direct control to choose 
the least costly alternative when 
writing regulations — as long as 
the cheaper option doesn't 
endanger health and safety.

Pope Paul II told Philippine 
President Ferdinand Marcos on 
Tuesday that human rights 
violations cannot be justified, 
"even in exceptional situations.”

Residents of the Green Creek 
Community are delighted with 
the re-opening of the W. T. Head 
Clinic Dr. Hicklin and Dr 
Braswell have been welcomed in 
the community.

The Appalachian Basketball 
Tournament continues tonight in 
Landrum with the Tryon JVs
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Dixie Land 
Band Concert

With the reputation as “the 
jest Dixieland band in the 
Southeast", the band of the 
Carolina Jazz Society will 
preform at the Fine Arts Center 
on Saturday. March 7. As in the 
past two years, when this band 
delighted local jazz enthusiasts, 
there will be two performamces.

The band has earned its 
reputation as Dixie’s finest based 
on the professional jazz talents of 
the regular players, all of whom 
reside in the Columbia, S. C. 
area. The band's fame is such 
that it can draw equally gifted 
guest artists from other cities to 
perform at special concerts — 
such as the ones at Tryon. Every 
member of the band, and its 
guests, have played professional
ly with one or more of the 
greatest name bands and jazz 
combos in the country. While 
most of them are now invloved in 
the business world, jazz remains 
their outside love and life

Old favorites of the '30s, '40s, 
and ’50's associated with such 
names as Benny Goodman, Glenn 
Miller, Louis Armstrong, Eddie 
Condon, and "Fats" Waller will 
make up the repertoire. Count on 
hearing Basin Street Blues, 
Sweet Georgia Brown, Won’t You 
Come Home Bill Bailey, and 
When The Saints Come Marching 
In And as evidence that Tryon 
itself can contribute to this 
popular art form, two local jazz 
pianists, Kenneth Smith and 
George Stothoff, will each sit in 
for a selection with the band

Mrs. Rhodes Is 
One Of 16 Women 
Nominated

Mrs. Ramona B. Rhodes is one 
of sixteen outstanding women 
nominated for State Career 
Woman of the Year.

The award is presented 
annually by the North Carolina 
Federation of Business and 
Professional Women’s Clubs, Inc 
to the woman who has achieved 
excellence in her profession, and 
who has made the greatest 
contribution to her community 
and fellowmen. The winner will 
be announced Saturday 
February 21, at the Spotlight on 
Women Seminar in Chapel Hill

Mrs. Rhodes, widow of 
Clarence Rhodes, has devoted a 
lifetime to the field of music. She 
has taught music in the public 
school system; served as 
Minister of Music in many area 
churches, and presently serving
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A New Arrival
Dr. and Mrs, Douglas Anderson 

of Tryon are parents of a son, 
James Anton, born Feb 17th in 
Greenville General Hospital.

Paternal grandmother is Mrs 
James W. Anderson of Drexel 
Hill, Pa. and the maternal 
grandparents are Mr. and Mrs 
Marvin L. Sawyer of Elizabeth 
City, N. C.

Stearns PTA
Meets Tonight

The Stearns School PTA will 
meet tonight at 7:30 in the school 
auditorium. Mrs. Pat Hill’s class 
will be in charge of the program

“Jump Rope 
For Heart”

The American Heart Assn, and 
the Spartanburg City/County 
Parks and Recreation Dept, will 
be hosting a “Jump-A-Thon", 
March 6 at 10 a.m. for all 
residents of Spartanburg County. 
The goal is to help promote 
physical education through 
cardiovascular fitness. This 
event will help raise funds to help 
fight heart attack and stroke, the 
Nation's Number One Killer 
Jumping rope is one of the many 
life long conditioning exercises 
which should be started in 
childhood and carried through 
adulthood March, 6 at the O P. 
Earle Elem School in Landrum, 
10 a.m. everyone is invited to join 
the fun and help the "jump for a 
longer life" program a success. 
— Reporter


